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OFFICIAL 

South Eastern Freeway Heavy 

Vehicle Safety Review  
Speed and lane restrictions, Portrush Road, 

Cross Road and Glen Osmond Road intersection  
 

The South Australian Government has undertaken a comprehensive review of heavy vehicle safety on the 

South Eastern Freeway down-track (the city-bound lanes) between Crafers and the intersection of Cross Road, 

Portrush Road and Glen Osmond Road. 

A survey of the underground utilities will shortly be undertaken to assist with continuing investigations. These works will 

take place on the Cross Road approach to Portrush Road and the intersection of Cross Road and Glen Osmond Road.  

What to expect 

Day investigation works are scheduled to occur on Monday, 24 July and Tuesday, 25 July 2023, weather permitting. 

Hours of work are between 9am and 5pm.  

Night investigation works are scheduled to occur on Wednesday, 26 July and Thursday, 27 July 2023, weather 

permitting. Hours of work are between 8pm and 4:30am.  

To safely facilitate these works, speed and lane restrictions will be in place on Portrush Road, Cross Road, Mount 

Barker Road and Glen Osmond Road for the duration of these activities. 

Please plan ahead, allow for extra travel time and take extra care when workers are on site.  

Motorists are advised to observe speed limits, lane restrictions and traffic controllers when travelling through the area.  

We appreciate your patience and cooperation whilst these important works are undertaken. 

Further information 

For more information please contact the project team via the details below  

• phone: 1300 794 880 

• email: DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au  

• visit:  dit.sa.gov.au/sefreeway 

 

Kind regards  

South Eastern Freeway Heavy Vehicle Safety Review Project team  
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